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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite you to attend the Operational Suitability Data (OSD)
Implementation Workshop to be held at the Maritim Hotel Kéln, Heurmarkt 20,
D-50667 Cologne, Germany, on Tuesday 21 January 2014 (13:30-17:15) and
Wednesday 22 January 2014 (09:00-16:00).

The amending regulations introducing the new Operational Suitability Data (OSD) rules
are expected to be published in January 2014. This is the closure of rulemaking task
21.039 that started end of 2006 and is an important milestone in the first extension
package.

The principle of OSD is that the aircraft manufacturers are required to establish certain
data that is considered important for safe operation of the type. This data will be
approved by the Agency under the type certificate and is then used by operators and
training organisations. The data consists of the master minimum equipment list (MMEL),
type specific data for training of pilots, cabin crew, and maintenance crew as well as data
for validation of simulators. The OSD is expected to contribute to closing the gap
between airworthiness and operations. It is an important new rule, expected to have a
positive impact on safety. The new rules will impact aircraft manufacturers, designers of
modifications, operators and training organisations.

Now that the rule is in its final shape EASA is organising this workshop to ease the
implementation of the new rules.
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We kindly ask you to confirm your participation to our functional mailbox
(R4-workshops@easa.europa.eu) by Monday 13 January 2014, using the attached
registration form.

Due to space availability, attendance will be limited to maximum two participants per
organisation (additional participants will be put on a waiting list). Please note that the
meeting is only open to registered participants, who will receive an e-mail confirmation of
their registration.

For additional information, please contact Mr Peter Corbeel by e-mail to
peter.corbeel@easa.europa.eu.

Yours faithfully, ra )




